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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL RFP No. DHSH-2024-PURB RFP-0414 THE 
AMERICAN RIVER PARKWAY (ARP) SCATTERED SITE INTERIM SHELTER 

PROGRAM 

 

Department of Homeless Services and Housing (DHSH) Contracts Division Notice 
of Cancellation of Request for Proposal (RFP) No. DHSH-2024-PURB RFP-0414 
for the American River Parkway (ARP) Scattered Site Interim Shelter Program. 

 

DHSH has determined it to be in the best interest of the County to not make an 
award and cancel RFP No. DHSH-2024-PURB RFP-0414 effective immediately. 
As stated in RFP Section 2.2.6, the County reserves the right to withdraw, cancel, 
suspend, and/or modify this RFP for any reason and at any time with no liability 
to any prospective Proposer for any costs or expenses incurred in connection with 
the RFP or otherwise. The County is exercising its right to do so by issuing this 
notice. 

 

Thank you for your interest in responding to this RFP.  

Sacramento County Department of Homeless Services and Housing 
 


